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CURRENT
• Santa Rosa CityBus relies on TDA Article IV and 

STA funding to provide fixed route and 
paratransit service within the City of Santa Rosa

• CityBus also uses TDA Article IV funds as local 
match for federal operating grants

• The FY 2018/19 claim includes approximately 
$850,000 in new STA revenues generated by 
the SB1 gas tax increase that will enable 
CityBus to maintain current service levels in FY 
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PROPOSED

• Authorize the Director of Transportation & Public 
Works Department, or his designated 
representative, to file a funding claim with the 
Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) 
for the allocation of Transportation Development 
Act (TDA) Article IV and State Transit Assistance 
(STA) funds for Fiscal Year 2018/2019.
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended by the Transportation 

and Public Works Department that the 
Council, by resolution, authorize the 
Director of Transportation and Public 
Works, or designated representative, to file 
a claim for TDA Article IV and STA funds to 
the Metropolitan Transportation 
Commission (MTC) for Fiscal Year 
2018/2019 in the estimated amount of 
$8,897,539.

• Questions?
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